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Tickets for the 2018 World Cup hosted by Russia next summer will go on sale on Thursday,
Sept. 14, FIFA announced Tuesday.

Fans will be given “a fair chance to secure tickets" through FIFA’s website starting at noon
Moscow time, it said.

In the first sales phase, fans can submit applications for tickets between Sept. 14 and Oct. 12.
Tickets will then be sold on a first-come, first-served basis between Nov. 16 and Nov. 28.

The second phase kicks in after the World Cup qualifying is completed in November and the
final draw in Moscow on Dec. 1. Tickets will be allocated based on a "random selection draw
period" from Dec. 5 to Jan. 31, 2018. They will then be sold on a first come first serve basis
between March 13 and April 3.

http://www.fifa.com/worldcup/news/y=2017/m=9/news=ticket-sales-for-2018-fifa-world-cuptm-to-start-on-14-september-2017-2907645.html


Related article: Putin Signs New Hooligan Laws Ahead of 2018 World Cup

For non-Russian citizens, prices start at $105 for group matches and go as high as $1,100 for
the final. Russians will pay 1,280 rubles ($22) for early round matches and 7,040 rubles for the
final.

Fans will also be able to purchase tickets during the "last-minute sales" period between 18
April and 15 July 2018.

The 2018 FIFA World Cup will be held from June 14 to July 15 in 11 Russian cities including
Moscow, St. Petersburg, Sochi, Kazan and Volgograd.
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